
May Newsletter 

With April behind us, we 
spring ahead to May.  It will 

be a very busy month, so 
check Edmodo daily to stay 
up to date.  We have already 
started to book swimming, 

track & field as well as trips 
highlighting career options. 

 

In Literacy, we are reading and writing 
from different POVs.  We’ll wrap up 
the unit with some lively debates as 

well as looking at advertising 
techniques with infomercials 

 

The grade 7s, are learning about 
heat in Science.  They will build 
a thermos to demonstrate their 
knowledge of thermal transfer.   

 

In Math, we’ll be working with the coordinate 
grid to place images after a transformation. 

 

GRADUATION JUNE 24TH 7PM (W. ROSS) 


